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What are the successes Canadian for Properly Built Homes CPBH has had? 

 

Canadians for Properly Built Homes (CPBH) is a national, not-for-profit 

consumer advocacy group established in 2004 by co-founders Alan 

Greenberg and Karen Somerville. Over the years, it has worked tirelessly to 

improve consumer protection and promote accountability in Canada’s 

residential construction industry. Despite facing significant challenges from 

entrenched industry practices and complex regulatory systems, CPBH has 

achieved several notable successes through its persistent efforts. Below are 

some key accomplishments based on its mission to advocate for properly 

built homes: 

One of CPBH’s primary successes is its emergence as a trusted and vocal 

advocate for homeowners. It has provided critical support to countless 

individuals navigating disputes with builders, municipalities, and warranty 

programs. Homeowners often find themselves overwhelmed by the 

complexities of construction codes, inspections, and warranties, which vary 

by province. CPBH steps in to offer guidance, helping consumers understand 

their rights and options when they discover defects or discrepancies in their 

newly built homes—whether single-family houses, townhomes, or condos. 

The organization has also made significant strides in raising awareness about 

the need for better consumer protections. By highlighting the gaps in 

Canada’s home-building framework, CPBH has brought attention to issues 

like inconsistent building codes, inadequate inspections, and the limitations 

of warranty programs. This advocacy has resonated with homeowners who 

feel let down by what is often their largest lifetime investment, amplifying 

their voices and fostering a broader call for reform. 
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A major milestone for CPBH has been its influence on policy discussions. The 

group has been invited to share its expertise with government bodies, 

including delivering deputations to Ontario’s Standing Committee on Social 

Policy and presentations to the Standing Committee on Finance and 

Economic Affairs. It also provided input during the Auditor General of 

Ontario’s audit of the Tarion Warranty Corporation, a key player in Ontario’s 

new home warranty system. These opportunities demonstrate CPBH’s 

credibility and its ability to shape conversations at the legislative level, even 

if systemic change remains a work in progress. 

Beyond policy influence, CPBH has built a reputation for offering practical 

and emotional support. Testimonials from homeowners highlight how the 

organization has been a lifeline—often the first friendly voice they 

encounter during disputes. By providing free guidance and connecting 

people with similar experiences, CPBH has created a sense of community 

and empowerment, helping families demand the quality they deserve 

without incurring additional costs. 

While CPBH acknowledges that its work is far from complete, its tenacity has 

earned it respect as a unique entity in Canada—no other independent, 

national, volunteer-run organization fills this specific role. Its successes lie 

not only in tangible policy contributions but also in its unwavering 

commitment to challenging the status quo, making the home-building 

industry more accountable one homeowner at a time.  
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